
Notice of the PSA Annual General Meeting

This letter gives notice of the Annual General Meeting (AGM) for Hursthead

Infant Parent/Staff Association. The AGM will take place on Thursday 20
th

July at 7pm in the school staff room. It would be wonderful to welcome new

faces to the meeting and you are all invited.

The AGM is only expected to last around 30 minutes. There will be a brief round

up of the year’s events, a Treasurer’s report, a President’s report and the

formalities of voting in the new committee for the next academic year which is

where we need your help.

We have a couple of committee members leaving this year so we would love

to welcome new members to help us continue all the experiences that the

PSA organises and funds.

The PSA, run by parent volunteers, really does make a difference to our

children and their education. The PSA arranges the school discos, the Christmas

and May Fairs, bingo nights, gifts for mother’s and father’s day, and tuck shop

to name a few. Monies raised from these events help fund the dinosaur visit,

the climbing wall, french and ukulele lessons, and school trips.

Please contact us or your respective class reps if you are interested in finding

out more about the PSA and how you can help.

If you would like to stand for a named role (Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer or

Secretary) at the AGM please email your expression of interest no later than

Thursday 20th July.

Finally, we would like to say a massive thank you for all your continued help and

support this year.

Natalie Jones (Chair) and the PSA Committee

Find us on Facebook or email us directly at hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com

mailto:hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com

